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        December  

            2015 

  Hilton United Methodist Church         
 

 

Discipleship Pathway 
 

Worship throughout the month of November has focused on the new Discipleship Pathway for Hilton 

United Methodist Church.   The ñPathwayò is a result of our Hand to Plow Consultation.  You may 

remember that we were charged with developing ña process for discipleship that will include: 

¶ Connecting with people in the community and the outside groups that use the church building 

¶ Connecting guests when they attend worship to the path of discipleship. 

¶ Connecting those already present with intentional faith development. 

The Discipleship Pathway is not just for ñnewò people to HUMC.  The Pathway is for all of us.  No 

matter our stage or season of life, all of us are on a journey of discipleship in Jesus Christ.   This 

Discipleship Pathway creates intentionality for all that we do as a church from the moment someone 

walks in the door until they are called to another place.   

A faithful group of people studied, prayed, and worked together to form the following Discipleship 

Pathway.  The Pathway is designed intentionally to help us fulfill our mission to ñMake Disciples for 

Jesus Christ for the Transformation of the Worldò and our vision ñFollowing Christ, Connecting 

Generations, Transforming Communities.ò 

 

The Discipleship Pathway is as follow: 

 

Hospitality involves all frontline ministries that establish an atmosphere of welcome and connect 

visitors and members to worship.  These ministries include greeters, coffee hour, and nursery.  A new 

ministry opportunity, Guide, has been added.  The Guide will specifically identify and greet visitors to 

Sunday morning worship.  They will offer hospitality in seating, getting a bulletin, showing those with 

children where they will go if they use the nursery, and a Welcome Folder. 

 

The next section of the pathway is Faith Development.  Something new to HUMC is an orientation 

offered four times a year.  All visitors will be invited to a breakfast or lunch with the pastor and other 

active lay people in the congregation.  If you would like to attend an Orientation and be a ñcheerleaderò 

for HUMC, please give the Church Office your name.  Here more specific information about HUMC 

will be offered, relationships established and all will be invited to attend the Pathway to Discipleship 

class.  This class will be a six week course and will cover the beliefs and structure of the United 

Methodist Church as well as continued relationship building.   

 

You may have heard many times that we are praying that all active participants and members of HUMC 

will be involved in a small group.  During the Pathway to Discipleship class small group leaders will 

have an opportunity to share about their small groups and invite others to attend.  In the midst of Small 

Groups we will also be continuing to offer various Bible Studies and Book discussion groups.  Everyone 

is invited to join these as they are able.   
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Another new ministry opportunity, offered in Faith Development, is the mentoring program.  Mentors 

will  be available to new attendees to HUMC for the first portion of their journey.  They will participate 

in their own small group while actively mentoring a family or individual.  It is our prayer to have 

families with children, young adults, empty nesters, older adults, divorcees, widows and widowers, and 

other demographics available to mentor visitors to HUMC with similar life circumstances.  The 

possibilities are endless.  Please contact Carol DeNeve our Mentor Coordinator if you are interested in 

serving in this new ministry area. 

 

As per our Hand to Plow Consultation Report we will also be offering Leadership Training to all those 

interested in becoming leaders within the congregation.  Leadership Training will be a series of 6 

classes, that meet once a month during the training.  By 2018 it is expected that all Lay Leaders within 

HUMC will have completed the training.  This series of classes will be held once a year. 

The final portion of the Discipleship Pathway is Outreach.   If we are truly to fulfill our vision to 

transform communities, then 

we need to reach out to our 

community and to the world.   

We are historically a very 

mission oriented church.  It is 

our intention that all who call 

HUMC home will be actively 

involved in some form of 

outreach to the local or global 

community.   

 

The graphic for the Pathway 

is located to the right.   

 

Where do you find yourself 

along the pathway?  In what 

direction do you see God 

calling you to move along the 

pathway?  If you have any 

questions about the pathway 

or suggestions please feel free 

to email or call me (Pastor 

Jennifer), Sue Emerson, Carol 

DeNeve, Jim McBride, Katie 

Paxton-Johnson, or Angie 

Merrill.  I thank each one of 

them for their faithfulness and 

service to this very important 

step in our life together as 

Hilton United Methodist 

Church! 

 

See you in worship, 

 

Pastor Jennifer 
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Service of the òLongest Nightó 

Sunday , December 20, 2015  
6:00 p.m.  

Refreshments to follow  

 
 For many the seasons of Advent and Christmas are often filled with 

expressions of joy, ex citement, and happiness. Itõs a time for family to gather and for 
churches to worship pointing to the hope that is found in the coming of the Christ 
child. However, this time of joy and expectation can often overshadow the pain and 

hurt many experience dur ing this season, when the world's merriment puts their 
grief and sorrow in start relief.  
 The Service of the Longest Night is scheduled around the winter solstice (the 

longest night of the calendar year).  We will light candles and the Advent W reath, sing 
Advent hymns, pray  together, and celebrate Holy Communion.   

 We will take time from the hustle and 
bustle of other Christmas rituals, parties, and 
obligations to offer a witness to those who are 

struggling in our community. Itõs a witness to 
them that th e Christ child comes as a sign of 

hope in the face of despai r. And itõs a witness 
that this  church is intentional about upholding 
members of the community in whatever season 

of life they may find themselves in.  
 Whether you have said goodbye to a loved 
one this year or ten years ago, experienced 

divorce, miscarriage, empty nest, this service is appropriate for you!  Perhaps you are 
not currently grieving, but you are willing to worship and pray in solidarity for those 

who do.  This service is for you!  
 

Chri stmas Eve Services  
 

Family Service at the Gazebo  
 You, your family and your friends are invited to celebrate Christmas Eve with 

our community around the Gazebo Christmas Tree. It is a wonderful time for the 
kids and the young at heart. We'll sing a few Chr istmas Carols and enjoy a short 
service.  

 The whole event is only 30 minutes long. Bundle up, bring a chair & blankets. 
The entire event takes place OUTSIDE. It is from 5 -5:30pm on 12/24 at the 

Gazebo in front of the Hilton Community Center. We hope to see  you there!  
 
HUMCõs Traditional Candlelight Service  

 At 7:00 pm in the Sanctuary of Hilton UMC we will hold our 
Traditional Christmas Eve Service with the choir , telling of the 
Christmas Story and singing of Silent Night  by candlelight.  

Please join us.  
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HONORING A SERVANT  
 

 During the Celebration of Life of 92- year-old lifetime Hilton United 

Methodist Church member Margaret Freeman many memories came to mind.  

During the 50 years I knew her she was always serving willingly in the church 

(frequently in the kitchen or dining room) until a short time before her sudden death.  

Even in her last days she regularly could be found in her seat during services, in the womenôs group and 

other areas in which she served.  She went about her regular activities the day before she went to sleep 

in her earthly bed and awakened in Heaven. Although her family and friends know she was joyfully 

received in her Heavenly Home, she will continue to be missed by family and friends left behind. 

 Those present at the celebration were given opportunity to share memories of Margaret.  At the 

podium I spoke comfortably my thoughts of her, until reaching the last item I intended to share.  There 

my memory ñappò failed.  I confessed the memory failure and waited for the thought to come to mind.  

Although embarrassing, I knew many in my age group suffered the same memory lapses.  The thought 

returned and I concluded my brief tribute to Margaret. 

 I could have been totally chagrinned at this.  But, instead, I learned from it.  The memory that in 

younger years could recite long poems, prose and play lines will now need notes, even for a brief 

speech.  Just as my legs that had once ran effortlessly and easily climbed my beloved Ozark Hills can no 

longer run and now a railing or a sturdy helping hand is needed on steps; so, too, my memory now needs 

a bit of assistance. 

 Getting old isnôt easy, but Margaretôs example shows that increasing years doesnôt mean it is 

something to dread nor reason to feel less worthy as the years pass.  Although bodies may weaken there 

are prayers to be prayed, songs to be sung, memories and lessons learned to be shared, services to 

perform as one is able, books to be read and roads to be traveled, even at a much slower pace.  Margaret 

undoubtedly made countless concessions and adjustments as her body aged.  And because she managed 

those changes with grace and continued dedication to the God she loved, she remains an inspiration to 

those of us walking behind her.  With a smile and appreciation for her example, may Margaretôs well-

lived life and her servantôs heart be long remembered in the minds of those who were privileged to have 

known her. 

      In His loving fellowship, 

      Carolyn Rickman  

 

 

Hilton UMC has lost three of our saints this monthé. Margaret Freeman, Kay Britt and Ethel Wyant 

have all gone home to the Lord.  We miss you. You will be forever in our hearts and our churché 

 

Please take a moment to fondly remember our friends and their familyôs  

 

 

 

 

CHUMS 
 

Monday, December 21
st
  at 12 noon.  All Seniors are welcome to join us for lunch and 

celebration of Christmas.  Contact Sparky Hess(392-8912) or Karen Swanson (392-0461) 

for more information. 
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November 17, 2015 

 

To:  Church Council 

RE: Finance Report to Church Council ï November 2015 

 

Highlights from the month of October: 

¶ Unlike last year, the church is on course to pay our Apportioned Ministry Shares in full. 

¶ Through October spending outpaced donations by about $13,000.  However, approximately 

$8500 of this was due to paying off in full a credit line that was accessed in 2013 and 2014.  

Abundant giving in 2015 allowed the payoff of the credit line eliminating the monthly interest 

expense.   Excluding the credit line payoff, spending outpaced donations by approximately 

$4500.  This is an amount that could easily be caught up in the remaining 2 months of this year. 

¶ Giving towards the pledging for the Parsonage Kitchen Remodel project continue to come thru 

as the givers had pledged them.  We now stand only $831 short of fully paying for the project.  

A fair number of individuals paid their pledge in full shortly after starting the project.  Then 

there are those who made weekly, monthly, quarterly and year end pledges as their budgets 

allowed. 

Consecration Sunday Campaign Results: 

¶ Approximately 80 people enjoyed the Consecration Sunday Luncheon.  The luncheon was 

ŎŀǘŜǊŜŘ ōȅ tƛƴƻΩǎ 5Ŝƭƛ ŎƻƳǇǊƛǎŜŘ ƻŦ ŀǎǎƻǊǘŜŘ ǎǳōǎ ŀƴŘ ǎǳƳƳŜǊ ǎŀƭŀŘǎΦ 

¶ To date the Stewardship Campaign for 2016 has raised a record $183,119 towards the 

Operating Budget.  This is $41,000 (29%) higher than ǘƘŜ ϷмпнΣллл ǊŀƛǎŜŘ ōȅ ƭŀǎǘ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ 

stewardship campaign. 

¶ As of Sunday 11/15, 67 Estimate of Giving Cards were received from 108 faithful givers. 

¶ Letters and estimate of giving cards with a pre-addressed return envelope were mailed on 

Monday November 2 to 120 members and regular attendees who have not returned Estimate 

of Giving Cards.  As of the following Sunday 11/17 approximately 15 additional Estimate of 

Giving Cards were received. 

Thank you for your continued support of Godôs work through the work of Hilton United Methodist 

Church. 

 

Edgar G Earnhart 

     Chairman, 

 Finance  

 & Stewardship 
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2016 Stewardship Campaign Update 
 

Thank you to all who have participated in this yearôs stewardship campaign.  Our faithful givers have 

responded in a record way to this yearôs Consecration Sunday Stewardship Campaign.  We celebrated 

Consecration Sunday on October 25
th
 celebrated with a luncheon catered by Pinoôs Deli.  Those not in 

attendance missed out on an excellent meal. 

The following are results as of November 15, 2015 

¶ Total Number of Giving Units responding with Estimate of Giving Cards: 67 

¶ New Giving Units: At least 7 

¶ Total Number of Members and Regular Attendees Responding to date: 108 

¶ Total Pledged to date: $183,119.  This is an increase of $39,000 (27%) versus last year at this 

time. 

¶ Average Estimate of Giving per giving unit: $52.56 per week. 

¶ Average Total Estimate of Giving per week: $3,522 per week. 

As of today, there are still approximately sixty faithful giving members and regular attendees who have 

yet to respond with an Estimate of Giving card.  If you are one of those, the stewardship campaign team 

would like your support of Godôs work through Hilton United Methodist Church.  Please complete the 

following and mail to: 

 

 

 

Stewardship Campaign 

Hilt on United Methodist Church 

21 West Ave 

Hilton NY 14468 

 

 

 

 

Prepared by: Ed Earnhart, Chairman ï Finance & Stewardship 
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Trustees Corner 
 

 November was a busy Trustees month.  Here are some of the items worked on or out:  Wiring 

has been updated at the parsonage.  Special thanks to those who turned in the FIX/REPAIR/CLEAN 

sheets, especially about lights.  Many lights and switches have been repaired throughout the church.  We 

are still working on the hot water tank solutions.  We are investigating the best answers for efficiency 

while saving money.  We are actively working on ice damming prevention.  As Jag Construction pointed 

out it is a multi-level issue with several small updates and repairs making a difference.  Those 

recommendations will be implemented in the next month or so. Stained glass window repairs are out for 

bids.  Repairs should occur this spring.   

 Please continue to be good stewards of our building and grounds.  If each of us spends a few 

minutes putting something in its right place, straightening up an area or letting Trustees know what can 

be fixed or repaired we can make a difference.   

 

 

Poinsettias 
Time to think about ordering Poinsettia for our Altar.  Flowers are an important 

part of any worship service, and seem especially meaningful during the 

Christmas season. Whether you wish to remember a loved one in this way, or 

simply to make a more beautiful holiday. The order sheets are on the table in 

the Lobby, or you can call the office at 392-8761 or send an e-mail to the office 

at humc98@rochester.rr.com.  The flowers must be ordered by December 13
th
. 

 

Friendship Circle  
 

30th Annual Cookie  

Exchange  
 

Tuesday, Dec. 8th, 7 PM  
 

HUMC Multi -Purpose Room 

Mark your calend ar.  Find an old family favorite recipe or try something new to bake.  

Bakers bring 3 1/2 dozen cookies, the recipe and an empty container to bring home your hand 

chosen cookies in.  Non-bakers come to share fellowship and enjoy cookies and punch.  Bring 

a guest or two.  Invite family and friends, all ages are welcome.  We all deserve an evening of 

reflection, exploration and relaxation during the very busy Christmas Season.  Please contact 

Marj, 392 -6761 or Liz, 392 -7691 with questions.   
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Sharing Suppers 
   

 The next Sharing Supper will be December 19
th
.  We will be doing  

chili and cornbread dinner.  There will be other offerings for those who 

don't do chili.  We will be serving from 5-6:30pm.   

 The Christmas Carolers (see below) will be singing and Santa will 

be taking time out of his busy schedule to stop by and visit.   

 If you would like to volunteer your time there will be a sign up 

sheet in the Narthex.  As much as I appreciate people just showing up to 

help it is important to sign up so I know just how many helpers I have. If 

you have questions please call me at 366-4091.   

  Blessings and Merry Christmas. 

            Linda Livermore 

 

News from Nurture 
 

Join us for Christmas Caroling on Saturday, December 19
th
. We will start at 3:00pm 

and end at5:30pm at the Sharing Supper. After singing for them we will join them 

for a meal. Please sign up so we know how many to expect.  

          Thanks, Jim Lee 
 

PS. If you don't sign up, you can come anyway. 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS BASKETS  
 

Hilton UMC is participating in the Hilton-Parma Community Council of Churches Christmas Basket 

Program.  We are also continuing our relationship with five of our Summer Cadet Cupboard families.  

We are sponsoring 15 families in our area. 
 

We need the help of the church family in providing food and gifts. All items need to be dropped off by 

Wednesday, December 16
th
. We will be packing the baskets Thursday, 

December 19
th
 at 9:30 a.m. and we will be delivering the baskets on Saturday, 

December 19
th
 at approximately 10:00 am. 

 

You can use the sign-up sheets posted in the Lobby or use Signup Genius (go to 

www.signupgenious.com and search under Hilton UMC. An e-mail blast will be 

going out when the page is set up)   Both of these will be available by December 

2 or 3. 

 

 

Decorating for Advent and Christmas 
 

Saturday, December 5
th
 is the day we decorate our Sanctuary for the Christmas 

Holiday.  Please join the Worship Committee beginning at 10:00am to decorate our 

church Sanctuary and Lobby. We will gather for a Pizza lunch when we have 

finished with the decorating. Even if you have not signup, you can always come ï 

the more the merrier. 

 

http://www.signupgenious.com/


9 

 

Kidôs Corner 

 
In This Issue:  Kids, Please wear your  PJs to Sunday morning Church service for the next 4 weeks 

                         SLAM! & SLAM Jr.! is at 4 :00 pm 

                         Advent is upon us:  Jesse Tree, Play and Worship 

 

Hello Youth Fans, 
 

We have so much to be thankful for this joyous season.  To start it off we in Jr. Church have begun our 

Advent adventure of the Jesse Tree!  Those who attended this past week gathered sticks to build our 

trees.  We are in need of individuals who would be willing to assist in the creation of some of the 

ornaments following service during the coffee hour time.  Please contact Angie if you are willing and 

able to help over the next 4 weeks.   

 

 

 

Beginning this weekend November 

29
th

 until December 20 the youth 

will be participating in our Advent 

play and worship during regular 

service.  Please have your children 

come in their PJôs (church 

appropriate: shirt, pants, onesies or 

long night gown  & Remember we 

will be staying through the coffee 

hour to make our Jesse Tree 

ornaments).   

 

On December 20
th

 we will be 

serving communion, no additional 

actions are needed at this time since 

we will be in service, however help 

is always welcome.   

 

 

 

 
SLAM!  & SLAM Jr.!  We will be 

meeting on December 11
th
 this month.  Our planned activates will be starting at 4:00pm!  We will be 

decorating cookies to deliver to friends who are unable to get out of their homes also singing a few 

carols.   Dinner will be provided for all who participate & Parents you are needed for assisting with the 

cookie decorating as well as the delivery Please plan on staying.   
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NOAHôS PRESCHOOL 

 

We all say it!  Where did the time go?  Here it is November already! 
 

The Preschoolers started November with learning how to vote.  They voted 

for their favorite color M&M.  They wouldnôt be children without celebrating 

National Candy Day; the Preschoolers made gumball machines. 
 

Noahôs honored our Veterans and say Thank you for their service!  We made 

stars, poppies, and patriotic people. 
 

The Preschoolers learned about Thanksgiving and sharing.  We talked about donating food for the less 

fortunate.  Once again, we had our annual Thanksgiving Feast.  The Pilgrims joined the Native 

Americans. 
 

Thank you to our November Readers é Pat Holenbeck and Karen Swanson. 
 

Thank you to Prayer Group, Jim Lee, and Jeannie Wanjon for handing out candy to our Trick or 

Treaters. 

 

Project ñAngel Treeò 
 

Through Prison Fellowship Ministries, a prisoner may apply through his/her 

chaplain for gifts to be given to his/her child(ren) at Christmas time. 
 

If you would be willing to stretch your gift list by providing gifts for one of 

these children, or even one of the gifts for a child, you would help to maintain 

the tie between child and absent parent, letting that child know he or she is not 

forgotten by that parent even though they cannot be together at this most 

important time of the year. 
 

Paper angels will be on the tree in the Church Lobby.  Each angel will contain the name of a child and 

two wishes.  Wonôt you please take an angel from the tree this year. 

You can make a difference! 
 

Please see Evelyn Seeger if you are able to help deliver these gifts.  Thank you  

 

 

Ú The church will be open for Worship throughout the winter.  It will be 

closed only if there is an official State of Emergency Declared. Notification 

will be on WHAM 1180, Channel 13 and R-News 

Ú The Church Office will be closed between Christmas and New Yearõs.  The 

answering machine will be checked daily.  In an emergency please call Pastor 

Jennifer (at the parsonage 392 -8094 or cell (716)560 -5204) or Pat Van 

Vleck (at home at 392 -5744).  Thanks!   We hope that each of you will get 

time to relax and enjoy this glorious holiday season.   

Ú The Church Eastside Parking Lot will be closed from 12 noon December 31 st  

to 12 noon January 1st . 

Ú Merry Christmas!  

I touch the future. I teach. 

- Christa McAuliffe 

 

FYI  
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Walk to Emmaus 
PLEASE NOTE 

  

Itôs time to mark a date on those new 2016 calendars 
the dates for the Emmaus Spring Walks  

 

Menôs Walk        -    March 10-13 
Womenôs Walk   -    April 21- 24 

  

You may have already heard from some in the HUMC Family about their Walk to Emmaus 
experiences.  If you would like to learn more, the following people have been on Walks.  
Please contact any of them for further information.   
 

They are:  Linda Barnard, Carol Bell, Bob Comstock, Lois DeWitt, Ed & Marj Earnhart, Troy &  
       Jennifer Green, Bill & Sparky Hess, Bill Kast, Ernie McKenzie, Will & Carolyn     
       Rickman and Evelyn Seeger. 

 

The Walks are sponsored by the Upper Room of the United Methodist Church, but are 
ecumenical in those who serve on the Walks as well as those who attend. The intent of the 
Walks is to give individuals a close personal time with Jesus and to feel the unquestionable 
love that God has for each person.  
      

The Walks are great gifts to give yourself 
or someone you love. 

 

Do plan to attend.  You will undoubtedly feel the Holy Spiritôs presence there.  
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Volunteers For December 2015 

 Greeters  Lay Liturgists  

6 Kae Chojnowski & Carol DeNeve 6 Caroline Van Vleck 

13 Mac & Ernie McKenzie 13 Beth Mucci 

20 Sharon Kron 20 Mark Swanson 

24 Chuck & Lori Cole 24 Dan Van Vleck 

27 Mike & Katie Paxton Johnson 27 Sharon Miller 

 

 

 

  Ushers  Coffee Hour   

6 # 1 ï Ed Holenbeck 6 Wayne Miller 

13 # 2 ï Jim Lee 13 Nancy Manning 

20 # 3 ï Will Rickman 20 Troy Green & Jamie Coonan 

24 The Campbell Family 24 No coffee hour 

27 # 4 ï Ernie McKenzie 27 Liz Gliszczynski 

 

 

 

  Sound Booth:  Nursery Assistant 

6 Patti Sullivan 6 Alex Pardi 

13 Pat Holenbeck 13 Lucus Speer 

20 Pat Holenbeck 20 Maya Johnson 

24 Bob Comstock 24  

27 Patti Sullivan 27 Drew Wegman 

 

 

  

 Communion Servers:  Guides 

6 Ken & Nancy Manning 6 Marj Earnhart 

 

Wayne & Sharon Miller 13 Sue Emerson 

 

Chuck & Lori Cole 20 Linda Barnard 

  

24  

  

27 Ray Perkins 

 

December Anniversaries 
 

Will & Carolyn Rickman  December 9, 1956  59 years 

Terry & Nancy Young  December 13, 1980  35 years 

Greg & Lara Schuler   December 21, 2002  13 years 

Matt & Angie Merrill  December 27, 2003 12 years 

 

 

December Birthdays 
 

2 Joyce Kita  

3 Bob Hall  

4 Donna Smalley  

6 Mike Mucci  

7 Jamie Coonan  

 Liz Gliszczynski  

8 Allen Weaver  

 Harriet Zunno  

9 Mariann Holmes  

11 Jim Hare  

11 Aiden Wegman  

15 Marj Earnhart  

16 Laraine Vetter  

 Chris Wanjon  

18 Zach Cole  

 David Smalley  

19 Carol Bell  

20 Michala Sullivan  

21 Margaret 

 Hendershot  

24 Bev Pirnie  

25 Carol Manley  

28 Sue Emerson  

29  Betty Ann Schultz 

30 Lois DeWitt  

31 Ernie McKenzie 
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Church Fundraising Opportunity @ Maines Food & Party Warehouse 

 

How to Apply:   Complete the application below with just your name.  Clip it out and take with you 

when you go to shop at Maines.  Take the application to the customer service counter and they will give 

you a membership card.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Ed Earnhart, Chairman ï Finance & Stewardship 
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The Grand Sweep Schedule - 2015 
 

The Daily Reading Schedule - December 

 
Day Date Grand 

Sweep 

Week 

Day Reading Done 

Tuesday 12/01 33 2 Ezekiel 7, 8, 9, 10  

Wednesday 12/02 33 3 Ezekiel 11, 12, 13  

Thursday 12/03 33 4 Ezekiel 14, 15, 16  

Friday 12/04 33 5 Ezekiel 17, 18, 19; Psalm 116  

Saturday 12/05 33 6 Ezekiel 20, 21, 22  

Sunday 12/06 34 7 Ezekiel 23, 24, 25  

Monday 12/07 34 1 Ezekiel 26, 27, 28  

Tuesday 12/08 34 2 Ezekiel 29, 30, 31, 32  

Wednesday 12/09 34 3 Ezekiel 33, 34; Psalm 117  

Thursday 12/10 34 4 Ezekiel 35, 36, 37  

Friday 12/11 34 5 Ezekiel 38, 39; Psalm 118;  

                           119:18-24 

 

Saturday 12/12 34 6 Ezekiel 40, 41, 42  

Sunday 12/13 35 7 Ezekiel 43, 44, 45  

Monday 12/14 35 1 Ezekiel 46, 47, 48  

Tuesday 12/15 35 2 Daniel 1, 2, 3; Psalm 119:25-48  

Wednesday 12/16 35 3 Daniel 4, 5, 6   

Thursday 12/17 35 4 Daniel 7, 8, 9  

Friday 12/18 35 5 Daniel 10, 11, 12; Ps 119:49-72  

Saturday 12/19 35 6 Hosea 1, 2, 3  

Sunday 12/20 36 7 Hosea 4, 5, 6  

Monday 12/21 36 1 Hosea 7, 8, 9  

Tuesday 12/22 36 2 Hosea 10, 11, 12  

Wednesday 12/23 36 3 Hosea 13, 14; Psalm 119:73-120  

Thursday 12/24 36 4 Joel 1, 2, 3  

Friday 12/25 36 5 Amos 1,2,3; Psalm 119:121-144  

Saturday 12/26 36 6 Amos 4, 5, 6  

Sunday 12/27 37 7 Amos 7, 8, 9; Obadiah   

Monday 12/28 37 1 Jonah 1, 2, 3, 4  

Tuesday 12/29 37 2 Micah 1, 2, 3  

Wednesday 12/30 37 3 Micah 4, 5, 6  

Thursday 12/31 37 4 Micah 7; Ps 119:145-176; 120  
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Christmas  
 

Find and circle all of the Christmas words that are hidden in the grid.  
The remaining letters spell a secret message.  

 
 

 

  

A NGEL 

BELLS 
BETHLEHEM 

CANDLES 
CANDY CANE 

CAROLS 
DECORATIONS  

EGGNOG 

FAMILY 
FRANKINCENSE 

FRIENDS  

 

FRUITCAKE 

GABRIEL 
GIFTS 

GOLD 
GREETING CARDS  

HOLLY 
ICICLES  

JESUS 

JOSEPH 
LIGHTS  

 

MANGER 

MARY 
MISTLETOE 

MYRRH 
ORNAMENTS 

POINSETTIA  
SANTA 

SHEPHERDS 

SKATES 
SLEIGH  

 

SNOWFLAKES 

SNOWMAN  
STABLE 

STAR 
STOCKING  

THREE WISE MEN  
TOBOGGAN 

TOYS 

TREE 
WREATH 
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The Hilton United Methodist Church                      

21 West Avenue          

Hilton, NY  14468          

           

 

December 2015  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

** If you no longer wish to receive the HUMC monthly newsletter, please be a good  

steward of our churchõs money and let us know.  Thank you. 

 

 

Making Disciples of Jesus Christ  

for the Transformation of the World  

 

  

Rev. Jennifer Green ð Pastor  

Patricia Van Vleck ð Office Manager 

Office Phones:     (585) 392 -8761 

                             (585) 392 -3460   

Parsonage Phone:  (585) 392-8094  

E-mail address:  

humc98@rochester.rr.com  

pastorjennifer@rochester.rr.com  

 

Website: www/humcny.org  
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